n(s)

B e

A AR S n—

COPY OF AIR LETTER

1L1L.OYD S REGISTER OF SIIETING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3
28th May, 1955e

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 12th
instant and note thagﬁou have sy asted to the Cuners
that arrangements should be made for the Doller Survey
to be completed at FPhiladelphia in the near future.

If, however, dogumentary evidence of the
adJustment of the pore boiler safety valves by the
American Bureau and United States Coast Cuard in
October, 1952, can be produced, this could be submitted
to the Commi with a view to such adjustment being
accepted as completion of the Boller Survey, which was
partly held at Baltimore and Philadelphia 1in October laste

I shall therefore be glad if you will discuss
this matter with the Owners, and let me know thelr wishes.

Yours falthfully,

Assistant Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

We Fo Chapman, Esq.,
MOBILE.
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